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A meeting between representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Municipality Gornji
Vakuf/Uskoplje was held in FGA premises on 7 February 2023. At the meeting participated Mr. Željko
Obradović, Director, Mr. Sead Hadžić, Assistant Director and Mr. Sead Čaušević, Mayor with his
associates.

Participants discussed current land administration projects and activities in Municipality Gornji



Vakuf/Uskoplje as well as planned activities in 2023 Year. Main project realized by Administration and
Municipality is public exhibition of data regarding survey and cadastral classification of land.
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